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I believe that the doubling of the CEU's is an unfair action.  The cost of CEU's is expensive and time consuming and to double that expense is a difficult pill to swallow. There is no compensation for this action either.  Raises are at a minimum and reimbursement is extinct.  I totally disagree with this action. Cancelling this new rule would be a very wise solution for many very unhappy therapists.  Thank you for your consideration
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